
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/30/2012 9:53:37 AM
To: mfl@cpuc.ca.gov (mfl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Slide Deck

Mike - you will be meeting with Tony Earley and the Sr Officer team this afternoon (I 
won’t be there as I am a low level functionary ;-0 ). Attached is a copy of the slide
deck they will be using talking about our strategic plan. I think you will find it useful to 
look out before they arrive. BTW - They will not be talking about the GRC application 
during this presentation.

Brian

SB GT&S 0859963
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